
Kirkdale St Lawrence PE News Spring 2 
Kirkdale St Lawrence have had another busy half term of PE and school sport. 

Make sure you follow our school twitter @KSL_Kirkdale and @KealeyMiss for our 

sport updates. 

Our Year 5 and 6 Cross Country team enjoyed taking part in the Year 5 and 6 County 

Championship competition at Birkenhead Park on Saturday 4th March. The children 

competed against some of the best runners from the Wirral, Sefton and Liverpool. We were 

so proud of the children’s effort, enthusiasm, and determination during the competition.  

And we even had a very cute mascot, Ruby with us! 

 

 

Not only have we competed in the County Championship Cross Country Competition, we 

have also competed in the City Finals Competition at Wavertree Sports Park. 

 8 children from Year 5 and 6 came in the top 30 which means they have all qualified to 

take part in the Liverpool City Cross Country Final at Wavertree Sports Park on the 25th 

April. Our Year 6 girls team came second out of 14 schools and enjoyed receiving SILVER 

medals.  



 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

Please send your children’s sporting achievements on twitter to @KealeyMiss so we 

can say a special congratulations on our sports newsletter! 

 

Look out for our new PE timetable for Summer term!  

Competitions and Sports Events 

• Wednesday 19th April- Year 5 and 6 Boys and Girls Inspire Football at 

Cardinal Heenan. 

• Tuesday 25th April- Year 5 and 6 Cross Country City Final 

• Wednesday 26th April- KS1 Dodgeball Festival at Gateacre School. 

 

We are so proud of Year 5 boys football team who reached the QUARTER FINALS of the 

LSSP tournament. Our Year 6 team also showed fabulous skills, teamwork and 

determination in the Year 6 LSSP tournament. 

 


